
 

School Day:  

Gates & classrooms open at 8.45am 

Registration closes at 8.55am 

Autumn 1 term dates: 

Wednesday 7th September to Friday 21st October 

 

Whole school news, information and diary dates 

Family Welcome Event 

Thank you to all who attended our family welcome event on Tuesday 6th September.  It was a wonderful afternoon, the staff 

thoroughly enjoyed meeting you and your children, it will be something we will do again!  See our video of the event on the 

school website! 

School Photographs 

The children will have their individual school photograph taken on Thursday 6th October.  They will also have their photo-

graph taken with any brothers or sisters that are in school. 

Parents Evenings 

We will be holding face to face parents evenings this half term.  They will take place on Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th 

October. This is with the exemption of Year 2 Ash Mrs Pavlovic class, these will take place on Tuesday 18th and Thursday 20th. 

From Monday 3rd October sign up sheets for appointments will be on classroom doors.  Please come to the classroom and 

sign up for an appointment.  Appointments will be available from 3.30-6.50pm. 

Year 6 SATs and Residential 

A reminder that there is a meeting for Year 6 parents to discuss SATs and the forthcoming residential on Thursday 29th Sep-

tember.  There are 2 opportunities to attend, one meeting is at 9.15am and the other at 5pm.  Please return your slips to 

school to say which meeting you will be attending. 

Year 3 Pirate Day 

A reminder that the Year 3 Pirate Day is on Monday 26th September.  See the year 3 letter on the website for more infor-

mation. 

Punctuality 

A reminder to all parents of the importance of being on time for school.  Lessons start at 9am, after this time children are late 

for school and miss the input from their teacher for their first lesson of the day.  Being late for school has a significant impact 

on a child’s academic progress but also on their self-esteem and confidence.  Please ensure your child is on time for school 

and makes the best start to their school day. 

Allergies 

We have a number of children in school with nut allergies.  It is very important that we are a ‘nut-free’ school.  Please do not 

send your child into school with any nuts, or foods or drinks that contain nuts.  A letter providing more guidance will follow 
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